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This week’s Wednesday Words are God’s Kingdom. “Everywhere I go I can spread either 

gossip or peace, either hurt or God’s healing... I may not be able to heal physically, but I can 

spread the healing of peace in my community.” Don Henry Wansbrough 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another busy week here at St. Joseph’s.  Children have been out playing basketball, football, cricket, 

completing assessments and going on trips. Year 6 are busy preparing for their end of primary school production. Year 5 

spent the day at the Natural History Museum and had the most wonderful day. The children made the whole school proud 

representing St. Joseph’s at the museum. Well done! 

The teachers have been busy writing reports and having training as we update the curriculum we teach to ensure that is 

engaging, exciting and relevant for our children.  

Catholic Life 

Last week we celebrated the First Holy Communion of 69 of our pupils, what a wonderful family celebration it was for all. 

The children as always were wonderful. They knew exactly what they were doing, they read beautifully, sang sweetly and 

made everyone proud. Well done children! 

  

A big thank you to the team who made it all happen. 
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Home, School and Parish  

On Sunday we also said farewell to Fr. Victor and Fr. Alfred. Bishop Patrick Lynch, celebrated Mass and what a 

fantastic farewell they had. Although, a very sad time it was a joyous occasion with singing and dancing.  Many 

of our families and children were present during at least one of Masses last weekend as both Fr. Victor and Fr. 

Alfred said their good byes. 

We will miss them both dearly, but wish them both all the very best for the future. 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you have a safe and relaxing weekend. God Bless. 

 

Delia Jameson 

Executive Headteacher. 



• Are you ready to party? Jubilee Celebrations 

Reminder – Tuesday 5th July – Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Party in the playground  

Any donations of food please remember NO NUTS – If you are making homemade dishes please write 

down the ingredients so that we ensure children with food allergies are not given anything they should 

not be eating. Thank you in advance. 

• Parent Meetings – 

As we come to the end of the school year and start to look forward to September and ensuring that we 

move forward as a school in the right direction, we have arranged some information meetings for parents.  

Monday 11th July at 3:30pm– Reception and Year 1 Parents 

Monday 11th July at 4:30pm– Year 2 and Year 3 Parents 

Tuesday 12th July at 3:30pm – Year 4 Parents 

Tuesday 12th July at 4:30pm Year 5 Parents 

 

Please make every effort to attend so that you are kept informed. 

Please see the table below for the class with the highest attendance for this week of 27th June 2022 

 

Congratulations to 3D Class for having the highest attendance this week. Well Done! 

 

Red  97.37% 

Rainbow  88.42% 

Yellow  97.39% 

Blue  96.36% 

Green  98.46% 

Orange  91.70% 

3C   94.0% 

3D   99.29% 

4A   97.24% 

4B   98.62% 

5H   95.52% 

5I   98.92% 

6F   98.28% 

6G   95.52% 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Leaving School 

If your circumstances have changed and you are not returning to school, please could you kindly contact the 

school office. 

Absence reporting: 

If your child is unwell or absent due to any other reason, please communicate this clearly to the school office 

before 9am on each morning of the absence remembering to state your child’s name and class. If an absence 

is not reported it will be marked as unauthorised.  

Contacting the school:  

In order to direct your query or concern to the correct staff member, please see the following information: 

For General day-to-day enquiries: 

admin@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk      02077033455 / 02077039264 

For Special Educational Needs support: 

Ms Breedon – Infants’ senco2@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk  

Mrs Reilly – Juniors senco1@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk 

(Please note Ms Breedon and Mrs Reilly work Mon-Wed) 

For pastoral or academic concern regarding your child: 

We have a team structure, which encourages any pastoral or academic concerns to go through the correct 

staffing channels: 

1. Contact your child’s class teacher 

- If no resolution 

2. Contact the Standards Leader of learning for your child’s phase 

- If no resolution 

3. Contact the Head of School 

- if no resolution 

4. Contact the Executive Headteacher 

Standards Leaders of learning 

Reception and Year 1 – Mrs Iouanno – pastoralr1@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk  

Year 2 and Year 3 – Mrs Sheriff – pastoral23@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk  

Year 4 and Year 5 – Ms Rutherford – pastoral45@josephs.southwark.sch.uk  

Year 6 – Mr Higgins – pastoral6@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk 

Head of School - Mrs Mokogwu – hos@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk  

Executive Headteacher- Ms Jameson –head@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk  

For Safeguarding or child protection matters: 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) 

Ms Delia Jameson – head@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk  
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Deputy DSL’s 

Mrs Mokogwu -hos@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk 

Mrs Chys – Teaching Assistant KS1 

Mrs Alison Grant-Canning – Learning Mentor 

Mrs Iouanno – pastoralr1@stjosephs.southwark.sch.uk 

Your child’s Medical Information: 

It is of utmost importance that the medical information you have supplied us with, is current and up to date. 

Please inform the school of any new diagnoses or changes in medical conditions, as soon as they happen, so 

that we can update our health records. 
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Dates for your Diary: Summer Term 2022 

 

July 2022 

Monday 4th July – Sailing activity for SEND 

Monday 4th July – Cricket Day at Lords 

Tuesday 5th July – Year 5 Children’s University Graduation - Paddington 

Tuesday 5th July – Swimming Gala @ Alleyn’s 

Tuesday 5th July – Jubilee Celebrations in School 

Wednesday 6th July – Year 4 Sports Festival – Castle Centre 

Wednesday 6th July – Sports Talent ID Day Crystal Palace  

Friday 8th July – Non-Swimmers Day @ Alleyn’s 

Monday 11th July – Cricket Fun day – Dulwich 

Monday 11th July – Reception and Year 1 Parents meeting at 3:30pm 

Monday 11th July – Year 2 and Year 3 Parents meeting at 4:30pm 

Tuesday 12th July – Year 4 Parents meeting at 3:30pm 

Tuesday 12th July – Year 5 Parents meeting at 4:30pm 

Wednesday 13th July – Year 6 Production for Parents – Time TBC 

Thursday 14th July – Children meet their new Class teacher 

Friday 22nd July - Children Break up for Summer – 1:45pm  

September 2022 

Thursday 2nd September – Inset Day -No school for children 

Friday 3rd September –   Inset Day -No school for children 

Monday 5th September – School Starts for Children 

 

October 2022 

Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October - Half Term – No School  

 


